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We are thankful to report that the ministry of Street Connection continues to serve low income families
in the Halifax Regional Municipality. We continue to see new people coming for assistance and expect
that to continue as families face more challenges in maintaining their food security.

As we enter our 32nd year of serving those in need in the Halifax area, we thank God for His faithful
provision. We are grateful for everyone that has contributed to help make this ministry possible.

We truly appreciate your support. Thank You - God Bless You.

Christmas Outreach 2023

This is the time of the year that we begin to prepare for our annual Christmas outreach. If
you would like to help...

A donation of $40.00
= Will enable us to give a family a turkey
= Plus will help us provide food assistance to them in the coming year

Please Note:

This year, because we already have a good supply of children’s winter items, we are not
requesting donations of hats, mitts or socks. Thank you to everyone who has given in
the past.

A copy of this newsletter is available on our website at www.street.ns.ca

We are setup on our website to accept online donations via Canada Helps. You can also
send us an email money transfer if you prefer.

Jesus said to them, “l am the bread of life; he who comes to Me will not hunger, and

he who believes in Me will never thirst’” John 6:35
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